
 Hortonville Area School District 

Curriculum Committee Meeting Minutes: June 24, 2024 
 

The meeting was called to order by Mr. Brett Eidahl at 6:30 PM. 

Roll call showed the following committee members present: Mrs. Dana Ramshak.    Absent was 

Mr. Robert VanDenElzen 

  

Presenters: Timothy Rietveld and Janna Cochrane  

Others present were -Todd Timm, Christina Peterson, Dallas Herbst, David Harris, Jessica 

Hartjes, and Tamie Neilson 

 

Mr. Brett Eidahl confirmed that notice of the meeting was posted at the Greenville Elementary, 

Greenville Middle, Hortonville Elementary, North Greenville Elementary, Hortonville Middle, 

Hortonville High schools, Hortonville Public Library, Village of Greenville and the District 

website (www.hasd.org). Notice of the meeting was sent to the Press Star and Post Crescent. 

Mrs. Dana Ramshak made a motion to review and approved the minutes of March 11, 2024; 

seconded by Mr. Brett Eidahl; roll call vote; motion carried. 

Mr. Timothy Rietveld presented the committee members with information on a new Technology 

course for Hortonville High School – SMAW (Shielded Metal Arc Welding) Techniques, to 

begin during the 2025-2026 school year.  The additional course will extend the GMAW 

Techniques I TC pathway through a student’s senior year.  Mr. Rietveld informed the committee 

members that HASD currently has 404 dual-credit students enrolled with FVTC, the next closest 

school district would be Shiocton with 138 students. 

Mr. Brett Eidahl made a motion to approve the course request for SMAW (Shielded Metal Arc 

Welding) Techniques and send recommendation to the full Board for approval; Mrs. Dana 

Ramshak seconded the motion; roll call vote; motion carried.   

Mrs. Janna Cochrane gave the committee members a brief update on the Act 20 progress: 

• Training Update – 91 staff completed, 4 not started, 19 in progress, and 9 new 

staff members contacted about training 

• Materials have arrived except for 2nd grade.  Library staff are preparing the 

material for the staff to begin checking this out of the Library to review 

• Updated committee members on the Benchmark Implementation training plan and 

the Crosswalk 

Committee members would like to continue with updates through the school year. 

 

With no further business, Mr. Brett Eidahl made a motion to adjourn; seconded by Mrs. Dana 

Ramshak; roll call vote; motion carried at 6:59 p.m. 

Minutes Respectfully submitted by, 

Tamie Neilson 

District Administrative Assistant 

http://www.hasd.org/

